
August 24 2023 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE of the Citizens Homelessness Accountability 

Commission meeting on August 24, 2023. 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

The meeting of the Citizens Homelessness Accountability Commission 

scheduled for Thursday, August 24, 2023 has been cancelled. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kristin Ventresca by email at 

kventresca@co.slo.ca.us. 
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